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Saints Peter and Paul Catholic Primary School

Impact in the EYFS


Impact:
At the start of Little Saints, Nursery and Reception children are assessed to determine a baseline, or starting point, for their future learning.  Judgements will be based on the adults’ observations of children during activities and play. We will also gather information from parents/carers to help us assess each child. We give parent/carers an ‘All About Me’ book to complete before starting. We share children’s learning on Tapestry and their next steps in learning at our open days. Reception staff give each child their own target card every term to take home and work on with their family. 

Throughout our setting children’s knowledge, understanding, skills and achievements are assessed and tracked each term using the developmental stages set out in the document ‘Development Matters’ and Early Years Profile at the end of reception.

Our assessment involve us getting to know our children and we gather information from a range of sources; observations of the children in play; in adult- led activities; focused activities; through discussions with parents/carers and through talking to the children. We gather sample work, photographic/written evidence and observations to help us build up a picture of children’s strengths and achievements and to help us to plan for children’s next steps in learning. Every child in our setting has an online ‘Learning Journal’-Tapestry in which we record our observations.  We also keep a folder of sample pieces of work throughout the year to help us demonstrate progress.
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Transition is very important in our setting. Staff meet regularly with the next teacher to transfer information about each child and plan visits for the children.  We work with other settings also and plan visits to other settings.  Little Saints and Nursery offer home visits and all classes offer ‘Stay & Play’ sessions prior to starting. We aim to make children’s transition as smooth as possible so that each child is confident and ready to take on their next step in their learning.
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